
 
 Buildings and Grounds 

 Patrick Sullivan, Supervisor 

 Phone   (732) 842-3293    

To: Denise McCarthy, SBA 

From: Patrick Sullivan, Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds 

Date: 07/01/2025 

Re: AHERA ANNUAL NOTIFICATION 

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of October 1987 has required that local 

education agencies have all buildings inspected for asbestos containing materials and that an annual 

notice inform faculty, staff, and the community of the current status. 

 

During the previous year the following actions with regards to asbestos in the building have occurred: 

1. The 3 year inspection is completed July of 2025 
2. Six month surveillance scheduled for January 2026 

  

All removal work was done in accordance with NJ Department of Health Sub-Chapter 8 regulations. 

Pursuant to AHERA, the Rumson Public Schools retained the firm of Walls Environmental to inspect, 

assess, and recommend response actions as part of the Asbestos Management Plan for the District. The 

firm will also provide monitoring, design response actions, and air sampling when required, as provided 

for in the act. 

Please be advised the Management Plan is available for review during normal working hours in the 

office of the Patrick Sullivan, Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds.  You may contact the office at 732-

842-3293. 

 


